
Florida Conservation Coalition 

Dear FCC Members, 

The terrible environmental train bills, SB 1684 and HB 999, are barreling towards final votes 
on the Senate and House Floor. These Bills seek to change over 25 environmental laws and 
regulations affecting our water, air quality, protection of state submerged land, 
environmental resource permitting (including wetlands), development permitting and more. 

Yesterday, SB 1684 passed through the Senate Agriculture Committee 4-2, with Senator 
Bullard and Senator Grimsley voting against it. These Senators, from different parties, 
understand the importance of our natural resources; they heard your calls, read your 
emails, and have taken a stand to protect Florida’s environment. 

This is encouraging, but the hard work has just begun… 

The next opportunity to derail these bills is in the Senate General Government 
Appropriations Subcommittee. We need every single FCC member to call and email 
the following Senators and tell them to vote no on SB 1684. 

Alan Hays (850) 487‐5011 hays.alan.web@flsenate.gov 

Geraldine Thompson 
 
 
(850) 487-5012 

 
thompson.geraldine.web@flsenate.gov 

Rob Bradley 
 
 
(850) 487-5007 

 
bradley.rob.web@flsenate.gov 

Oscar Braynon (850) 487‐5036 braynon.oscar.web@flsenate.gov 

Dwight Bullard (850) 487‐5039 bullard.dwight.web@flsenate.gov  

Charlie Dean (850) 487‐5005 dean.charles.web@flsenate.gov 

Nancy Detert (850) 487‐5028 detert.nancy.web@flsenate.gov 

Arthenia Joyner (850) 487‐5019  
joyner.arthenia.web@flsenate.gov 

Jack Latvala (850) 487‐5020  
latvala.jack.web@flsenate.gov 



John Legg (850) 487‐5017 legg.john.web@flsenate.gov 

Wilton Simpson (850) 487‐5018  
simpson.wilton.web@flsenate.gov 

Darren Soto  
(850) 487-5014 

 
soto.darren.web@flsenate.gov 

Kelli Stargel  
(850 487-5015 

 
stargel.kelli.web@flsenate.gov 

For more information on these bills see Brad Rogers’ excellent editorial “Environmental 
Cluster Bomb”in the Ocala Star-Banner and previous FCC alerts. 

Sincerely, 

FCC 

 
Founder and Chairman, Bob Graham; Vice-Chairmen, Nathaniel Pryor Reed & Lee Constantine 

 


